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I have watched to damage to our dams & water ways since the Catchment Authority was 
dissolved, it is disgusting. When one see MP Stuart Ayres showing the potential for development 

on the flood plains, this paints a clearer picture of why.this is needed. Developer benefit to sustain 
the mass migration we are seeing in this state & country all so unsustainable, not to mention the 
damage to the environment this will cause. Have National Parks ever been held accountable for 
collapsing the old silver tailing dams around Yerrandrie, thus creating the algae bloom on the 

Warragamba Catchment. NO is the answer. Lets protect and manage properly what we have that 
is slowly been eroded. I object to the raising of the Dam Wall. 

 


